
To whom it may concern, 
 
I strongly oppose this bill. Vaccines are filled with unnecessary toxins. I support medical freedom and a 
parent's American right to choose whether or not to vaccinate my child. Vaccines are horrible for you, 
cause damage and cause autism and seizures among other issues due to the huge amount of toxins that 
are suddenly poured into the person’s poor body who is receiving them. Vaccines might have used to 
help people, but now they do more harm than good, and I do not know why they’re putting these 
atrocious things inside the vaccines for sure but they obviously are meant now to harm and hurt, not to 
help the adult or child, pregnant women or anyone.  
 
Please do not pass this bill and please do the right thing. Do not cause harm to other parent’s children or 
force the parent to. I do not support this bill and neither would I vote for or tell anyone else to vote for 
anyone who does support this bill. These is a horrible time in history when someone would be physically 
or legally forced to receive any type of needle into their body or any type of unwanted vaccine.  
 
-Mrs. Holly Holbrook 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


